

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

21st December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Christmas Half Term Maths Challenge - Shape Art

It is important for children to understand that Maths is not just a subject they learn in school but a concept that will be encountered in everyday life.

With this in mind, we are setting a different Maths challenge every half term. For this one, we would like children to create a Christmas picture drawn/ painted/ presented only in shapes. Each element of their Christmas picture should be a shape. Please see some examples below.

It is time to get creative as a prize will be awarded to a child from each year group who produces our favourite Christmas Shape Art picture.

All entries should be passed to Miss Spittlehouse or Mrs Marsh no later than **Thursday 11**th **January** and winners will be selected and presented in Friday's celebration assembly.

So many of our children enjoy their Maths lessons and we can't wait to see so many enjoying it at home too.

Miss Spittlehouse and Mrs Marsh

























